
Letter of Concern 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Agency/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the issue of prison overcrowding within our 

correctional facilities. It has come to my attention that many prisons are operating well above 

their intended capacity, resulting in detrimental conditions for both inmates and staff. 

Overcrowding not only compromises the safety and security of the facilities but also undermines 

rehabilitation efforts and can lead to increased rates of recidivism. It is imperative that we 

address this issue urgently to ensure the humane treatment of individuals in our justice system. 

I urge you to consider exploring alternatives to incarceration, investing in community-based 

programs, and enhancing the resources allocated for mental health and substance abuse 

treatment. Our goal should be to create a more just and equitable system that prioritizes 

rehabilitation over punishment. 

Thank you for your attention to this pressing issue. I look forward to your response and hope to 

see meaningful changes in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


